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Representative Freese:

This draft requires the elections board to recommend a method by which counties and
municipalities may be reimbursed by the state for expenses incurred in switching to
a method of voting other than punch card voting systems.  Please let us know if this
draft is not consistent with your intent.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us

Jeffery T. Kuesel
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–6778


